## **Parks & Recreations Meeting**

Next Meeting: September 8, 2021

August 18, 2021

Work Session started at 7:02pm

Pledge

Member	Jan	Feb	Mar	Apr	May	June	Jul	Aug	Sep	Oct	Nov	Dec
Patricia Adams		Р	Р	Р	Р	Α		Α				
Stephen Antes		Р	Р	Р	Р	Р		Р				
Evelyn Connors		Р	Р	Р	Р	Р		Р				
Jodi Deery		Р	Р	Р	Α	Р		Α				
Anthony Derieux		Р	Р	Р	Р	Р		Α				
Jaci Derieux		Р	Р	Р	Р	Р		Α				
Alan Dodd		Р	Р	Р	Р	Р		Р				
Rocco Gallelli		Α	Р	Р	Α	Р		Α				
Nikki Hand		Р	Р	Α	Р	Р		Α				
Frank Kopaczewski		Р	Р	Α	Р	Р		Α				
Stacey Masso		Р	Р	Р	Α	Р		Α				
Rosemary Mead		Р	Р	Р	Р	Р		Α				
Suzan Pace		Α	Α	Р	Α	Α		Р				
Donna Park		Р	Р	Р	Р	Р		Р				
Deborah Polisano		Р	Р	Р	Р	Р		Α				
Tara Price		Р	Α	Р	Р	Р		Α				
Matthew Scardino		Р	Р	Р	Р	Р		Р				
Chuck Terzian		Р	Р	Р	Р	Р		Р				
William Wright		Р	Р	Р	Р	Р		Α				
Council												
Greg Wolfe		Р	Р	Р	Р	Α		Р				
Director												
Brent Salvadori		Р	Р	Р	Α	Р		Р				

Recorded By: Nikki Carter

Key

P = Present

A = Absent

X = not a member during that month

R = Resigned

No meeting

The Commission would like to offer condolences to both Brent and Pat for the recent losses to their families.

- Sub-committee for October festivities met / Donna reminded the Commission we are not planning anything new right now
- It was said there would be rides at Pfeiffer during the parade but this is not true as no decisions have been made
- The priority now is just getting done what we can for the rest of the year
- Application for parade is now online twp. Website (Facebook to follow) Date 10/23
- Brent is having new A-frames made
- 3 string bands have reached out
- Greg suggested contacting the sports advisory board
- Candy bags and candy need to be ordered now
- Donna suggesting handing out the candy bags after the hay ride at the Fall Festival
- Donna wants to forgo the scenes but still do the hay ride
- Make 2022 agenda to discuss at December meeting and vote on changes in January
- Evie suggested decorating the actual hay ride and build up the picture area
- Brent is already working on the flowers, hay, corn stalks, pumpkins, etc.
- Games will need to be put together
- Brent will check into the ponies
- Brent will take care of the prizes
- Check popcorn inventory, bags, butter, salt
- Need a few twp. Employees for the festival Brent will handle
- Need to get volunteers from ROTC
- Fall Festival 10am-2pm meet 7-8am
- Parade start time 7pm meet at 430pm
- Donna suggested Johnny Agresta for the parade Grand Marshall members present agree and Donna will reach out
- Donna will get 3 judges
- Greg will emcee the parade
- Plaques need to be ordered
- Donna & Brent will meet to discuss safety
- Greg recommended Brent to ask for the barricades in the capitol budget has to be brought to the Mayor – meet with OEM do decide what kind
- Matt will get a car
- Grand Marshall bio needed for Greg to announce
- Need American flag
- 9/4 Isabel Eagle Scout to start construction at Owen

Work Session ended 7:54pm